

Office of the Mayor James C. Hornaday

Homer City Hall 491 E. Pioneer Avenue Homer, Alaska 99603-7624

Phone 907-235-8121 x2229 Fax 907-235-3143

MEMORANDUM 10-82

TO:

HOMER CITY COUNCIL

FROM:

MAYOR HORNADAY

DATE:

JUNE 8, 2010

SUBJECT:

RECOMMENDATION OF RICK FOSTER FOR THE KENAI

INSULA BOROUGH PLANNING COMMISSION.

Borough Mayor Dave Carey requested a list of candidates as Homer's representative for the Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commission. The representative must be a resident of the City of Homer.

On May 24, 2010 Council referred the recommendation to the Homer Advisory Planning Commission for their input. The Planning Commission recommended Rick Foster, current Homer representative on the Borough Planning Commission, be reappointed to the seat.

RECOMMENDATION:

Recommend the appointment of Rick Foster as the Homer representative for the Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commission.

Fiscal Note: N/A